Enterprise High School
2461 McMullen Booth Road Clearwater
727-474-1237
Delvin Vick, Principal 
Pinellas County Schools
Parent’s Right to Know

Date: September 15, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:
As a parent of a student attending a Title I Pinellas County Public School, you have the right to know the professional qualifications of the classroom teachers who instruct your child.  Federal law allows you to ask for certain information about your child’s classroom teachers and requires us to give you this information in a timely manner if you ask for it.  Specifically, you have the right to ask for the following information about each of your child’s teachers:

· Whether the Florida Department of Education has licensed or qualified the teacher for the grades and subjects he or she teaches.
· Whether the Florida Department of Education has decided that the teacher can teach in a classroom without being licensed or qualified under state regulations because of circumstances.
· The teacher’s college of major, and any advanced degrees, if so, the subjects and degrees
· Whether any teachers’ aides or similar paraprofessionals provide services to your child, and if they do, their qualifications.
· Review Principal’s Attestations (in the Principal’s office and LEA office)
· We currently have two teachers working towards adding areas to their professional certificate to comply with courses they are teaching.
· Donna Van Hyning, ESE Teacher adding ESOL Endorsement
· Aaron Jones- Technology Teacher working to add Informational Technology.

In addition, you have the right to be provided information on your child’s level of achievement on the Florida Standard Assessments. This information will be available at your child’s school.

If you would like to receive any of this information, please contact your child’s school at 
727-474-1237. You may call the school between 8:00 and 4:30, Monday through Friday and ask to speak to Delvin Vick or Belinda Newkirk regarding this request.  An appointment will be made for you to come to the school to view this information.


________________
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